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you for your letter of
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the 22nd of May in whieh you are kina enough to advise me
that the Cuebdee Department of Agriculture will de Irepre-

sented on the Advisory Commit

tee on Parasiteloay by

Mr. Adrien Morin. You might kindly let me know Mr
Morin's address, so that he may be

We shall be very happy

ag
-

to have

Department assoclated wi

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal




